
Lord Nelson Sixth Form - June 23

It’s been an incredibly positive start to the last half term of 
the year. Well done to all our Year 13s who have 
undertaken exams and submitted their final pieces of 
coursework: two years of hard work coming to fruition! 

Year 12s have had some amazing opportunities to think 
about the ‘next steps’ I have loved listening to the 
enthusiasm and excitement generated by recent university 
visits; remember to take part in every experience and 
opportunity you can!  

Key Dates

● 19th June - 30th June - Year 12 mocks weeks
● 21st June - Last A-level Exam for Year 13
● 28th June - Trip to Anglia Ruskin University
● 29th June - UEA Social Sciences Insight Day
● 10th - 12th July - Norfolk Summer School
● 19th July - Summer Holidays begin
● 17th August - A-level results day 

Mr R. Timm 
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Year 12 mock exams 

Year 12 mock exams will begin on Monday 19th June through 
to Friday 30th June. Please ensure that you are revising for 
these as grades will be used to help teachers make predictions 
for your university courses/apprenticeships.

The timetable is below. Please ask your teachers what you 
need to revise for each paper they have set. 

Ucas Discovery Day

On Monday 12 June our year 12 students 
visited the UCAS Discovery Day at the Norfolk 
Showground. This annual event is a great 
opportunity to meet and chat with universities 
from all over the country, as well as some 
apprenticeship providers and the military. All 
the students returned with lots of invaluable 
information about their futures along with a 
vast collection of giveaways such as pens, tote 
bags, badges and, new this year, wonderful 
red bucket hats from the University of South 
Wales.
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University of Hertfordshire visit
Year 12 students had the opportunity for an 
incredible experience at UOH. Students were 
able to take part in taster sessions for their 
chosen subjects; such as Ree (see right) 
delivering a baby using an anatomically 
correct medical model! 

UEA assemblies

On Friday 9th June, Rosie and Rachel from the 
UEA came to discuss future aspirations and 
destinations with Year 12 students. 

Students were guided through how to begin 
searching for courses, writing personal 
statements and book onto university open days. 

Writing personal statements 

It is now the time to start writing personal statements. These are 
vital for applying for university courses via UCAS and can form 
letters of application when applying for apprenticeships or 
employment. 

All YR12’s have received an invite to the Google Classroom and Mrs. 
Lusher-Chamberlain and Mr. Harris will be supporting you through 
the process of writing these over the coming weeks. 

You can also visit the link below to find out more: 
https://www.ucas.com/undergraduate/applying-university/writing-
personal-statement/how-write-personal-statement

https://www.ucas.com/undergraduate/applying-university/writing-personal-statement/how-write-personal-statement

